
66th Z310 UNIT REPORT

MKSSS'S Dr. Bhanuben Nanavati College of Architecture, Pune has been part of NASA,
India for more than 10 years.

The Unit Council of 66th Year
Unit Secretary: Sudiksha Ananthraman
Unit Designee: Trupti Thapa

Z310 was part of the Zonal Council Meet held at Akola, First General Body Meeting held at
Bangalore, Intermediate General Body Meet at Kerala and also the Annual General Body
Meet at Kerala.

Z310 was participated in the following Trophies held last year:
1) Annual NASA Design Competition
2) GRIHA
3) WAT
4) HUDCO
5) Student of the Year Trophy
6) Reubens Trophy

We received the Special Mention 4 in the Annual NASA Design Competition. We also had 3
of our entries shortlisted for the WAT as well.

We hosted a NASA Orientation for FY students in the month of August. On the occasion of
NASA Day, we also hosted a NASA Week which consisted of a sketching session with
Urban sketchers, a badge design competition (unit level), an architecture awareness session
at MKSSS'S Primary and Secondary school, a collection drive for underprivileged kids of
labourers who work on sites and an Architectural Infographics and Photoshop essentials
online workshop. We also took interviews and their opinions about NASA, India and it’s
projects.

Students from our Unit also participated in programs held at Madhogiri. Three students from
our Unit also attended the Summer Winter School International Program held at Singapore.

We were also a part of the Annual NASA Convention with 28 delegates and 3 student tutors.
The tutors took a workshop on ‘The Wonders of AI in Architecture’. Our NASA Co-ordinator,
Prof. Mahesh Bangad also conducted a workshop ‘Thinking Design: Design Sensibilities’
and moderated a panel discussion on ‘Changing Paradigms in Architecture’ and ‘Avenues
after B.Arch’.

Overall, we had a great tenure. Though due to time constraints and academic calendars we
couldn't complete few trophies. In coming future, we would like to increase our participation



in the programs. We look forward to working on the betterment of our unit in terms of
participation in programs, NEXUS events as well as trophies.


